
Special Announcement

NAIOP Utah was well represented this past week at NAIOP's Corporate Legislative Retreat. Our
very own Jake Despain, President Elect and Craig Jenson, Legislative Affairs Chair were able
to personally connect with our Utah representatives.  We are involved and letting them know
NAIOP is engaged.

Representative Owens is asking for NAIOP Utah's input regarding the effects of WOTUS prior
to his next subcommittee meeting on February 8th. He is seeking local Utah and stakeholder
perspectives on WOTUS along with any personal anecdotes of how this specifically would
impact our district.  

Please email naiop@naioputah.org with any WOTUS information that will affect all of us.

This e-mail has been sent to @, click here to unsubscribe.

NAIOP

ChapterLeadership
&LegislativeRetreat

NAIOPWashingtonDC
SEVELERGENT2666GiNTERFebruary1,2023
UTAHCHAPTER

http://www.naioputah.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NAIOPUtah
https://twitter.com/naiop_utah
https://www.instagram.com/naioputah/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/naiop-utah/
https://0gv3o.mjt.lu/unsub2?m=&b=&e=968d8ceb&x=0J_BmcrKaaE8oQM0QanDTA&hl=EN

